ሀ. <mark>ዓባብብሀሀ</mark>ብበ ነብበዛብባብ ሀ የሀገሀ የመደመው የመደመው የመደመመው የመደመመው የመደመመው የመደመመው የመደመመው የመደመው የ

June 17th, 1988.



SAINT GREGORY'S ARMENIAN DAY SCHOOL

Dear Parents.

As you can appreciate we are having a lot of problems with this important date for the blessing of the foundation stone. I'm sure you will appreciate our reason for deferring by one week the date of this great celebration.

Our task here is the task of keeping our Armenian identity and our efforts in showing our solidarity with the Armenians of Kharapakh, is a sacred task for self preservation. Many Armenians paid with their lives for this cause. I'm sure you will all participate in the demonstration organised on Sunday 26th.

As for the ceremony of the blessing of the school foundation, I'm sure you realize the importance of that date and you will do your utmost not to deprive yourselves or your children from this important celebration.

No excuse, not even ill health will be excepted as an excuse for not participating in this celebration. All children are expected to be on the grounds by 11.00 a.m., dressed in the school sport uniform (tracksuit) with the school badge on. If you don't have the school badge yet, please make sure you order them from the school.

Between the 27th and 30th of June you will be asked to come and meet the school teachers and receive the school reports between 3.30 and 7.30 p.m. More about it next week.

I would like to thank those few parents who undertook the difficult task of preparing for the celebrations of the school's Foundation Stone Blessing day. Also I'm dissapointed with all those parents who could have helped but remained indifferent.

The above remarks are only for parents who have always been indifferent to the school's endeavours.

Don't forget Sunday the 19th is the Feast of St. Gregory the Illuminator the Patron Saint of our school. Hope to see you at church.

Father Anton